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Unfortunately, Mrs Farndale is not in school at the moment as she is unwell.  During this time Mr. Porter 

will continue to be in school for part of the day on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.   If you have any 

concerns or queries that cannot be dealt with by your child’s class teacher please contact either Mrs 

Hewes in the office or Mrs Bown. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Mon 9th July Hooke Court Residential – Meeting for Parents – Kingfisher Class 3.15 pm 

Tues 10th July 2.15 pm Music Concert with Mr Walker – School Hall 2.15 pm 

Fri 13th July – Cluster Leavers Celebration Year 6 6.15-8.15 pm at Woodlands Primary School in 

Salisbury 

Mon 16th-19th July – Year 6 Residential Visit to Hooke Court 

Tues 24th July – Last Day of Term 

                   10.00 am Year 6 Leavers Service 

                   12.00 – Year 6 lunch celebration, The Harvester, Amesbury 

Wed 25th July – TD Day – School will be closed to pupils  

Mon 3rd September – TD Day School Closed to pupils 

Tues 4th September – First Day of the Autumn Term 

PARKING IN GREAT WISHFORD VILLAGE 

Please can we remind parents to park considerately in the village and not to block driveways and gates of 

local houses.  We are very grateful to Will Thatcher for allowing our parents to use his farmyard for 

parking during drop-off and pick-up at school from November to the end of June, please remember that 

there should no parking in the buildings.   Please could we also remind parents that Mr Thatcher has 

requested that we do not use this area for parking from July to October as with Harvest about to start 

farm machinery will be coming and going from the yard.  As we are now in the month of July please do 

not use the farmyard for parking. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Thank you for the feedback regarding the small changes to the school uniform.  We have asked Brigade 

to send us samples of each colour of the PE T-shirts and these will be displayed in school as soon as 

they are available.  If parents are able to purchase the same colour at a cheaper price elsewhere then 

we are happy for you to do this. 

It will be acceptable for girls and boys to wear smart black ankle boots as part of the uniform in the 

winter months and black socks or tights will also be acceptable.    

MUSICAL CONCERT 

On Tuesday 10th July at 2.15 pm in the school hall there will be a musical concert produced by Mr 

Walker our peripatetic music teacher.  All parents are welcome to attend this concert where pupils 

from Year 1 to Year 6 will be performing a selection of items from their work with Mr. Walker over the 

term. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Finally, we omitted to include congratulating the pupils who were awarded prizes for the prayer 

chair reflections at Oak Apple Day.  Belated congratulations to Dhana McNulty (First) Riley Hume 

(Second) and Tyler Noble (Third).  Below are some of photos of the work. Many thanks to Di 

Wilkinson for judging all the work. 


